
From: Ann Hickey <Ann.Hickey@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 5, 2022 3:22 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: After School Matters Gala 2022 
 

Steve, 
I attended the After School Matters Gala as a representative for DCASE. 
Thank you, 
 
 

Ann Hickey (she/her/hers) 
Deputy Commissioner of Operations 
Chicago Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events 
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